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NADJIM SALAMI
DISTRICT GOVERNOR 2022 TO 2024 s

Zonta International
. A brief history activities
Nadjim was born in Lomé on the 5th of January 1957. He is married to
the lovely Lili also a Zontian and has 5 children.
He joined Zonta Club Lomé Millénium on the 5th of March 2007.
He has held the following positions in Zonta Message from the
Area 2 Director District 18 2020 -2022, Govemor
Director successively 2 times 2014 -2020, Club President 2012 -2014,
Vice President 2010-2012 Treasurer 2008 - 2010.

Activities in Zonta

He has worked primarily for the empowerment and welfare of women and
girls

-Granting of credits within the framework of the Vitalia microfinance in
2012

-Financial assistance to women traders whose goods were burned in the
big market of Lomeé

-Vaccination (yellow fever) of young girls at the big market in Lomeé
Assistance of food and non-food items to women who have undergone

obstetric fistula operations in the north of Togo
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Zonta activities

Active participation in lucrative works (the
big bazaars at the end of the year and
afternoon jump)

Participation in charity work, debates,
conferences in the fight against violence
against women and gender equality

Participation in all district conferences since
2009

Participated in the San Antonio Convention
in Texas, USA in 2010

Registered delegate to the Chicago 2020
convention

Participation in the 50th anniversary of the
Accra ZC in 2020.Participation in the Accra
Jubilee Club Charter Presentation

District Governor Salami with immediate Past

District Governor Ore Awoonor Renner

The District Governor's goals

District Governor Salami with Zonta
Iternational President Ute Scholz at the
District conference in Abidjan in 2019

District Governor Salami with Past

International President Folake Solanke

Helping women and girls locally and internationally Promote diversity and avoid inclusion.

is an honor
As Governor, my goals are:

To continue to build for our future, to strengthen

I enjoy being a hands-on leader, collaborating

responsibility and making decisions for the

clubs and transition to full member's engagement betterment of the organization.

and advance the vision of Zonta International.

A world where women are safe, healthy,
independent and educated is a wonderful goal.
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Professional activities

Qualified as as an accountant with business
studies at the University of Benin in Lomé in
1981

From 1982 to 2002, worked in the service of
the airline company (AIR AFRIQUE) as an
operating and commercial executive.

During the course of my 20 years service with
Air Afrique I was transfered to various
countries Abidjan, Lagos, Douala, Bangui,
Banjul and Malabo which gave me the
opportunity of mixing and imbibing diverse -
African cultures . Barbara Baeta Introduced Zonta to Africa and
In 2003,(MD) General Manager of Galaxy was the first District Governor 1970 to 1972
Voyages, travel and tourism agency

In 2004(MD) Director of Mercerie Marimar
From 2004 to 2008 Country Manager of the
Gambian airline company SLOK Air

From 2008 to date country manager of the
Equato-Guinean airline CEIBA

1/ My training in accounting allows me to
manage and oversee the district
2/ The 40 years in air transport and tourism

allows me to minimize the costs of transport
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and hotel and to find adequacy, quality and
price District Governor with Past Lt Governor
3/the multiple trips have allowed an easy late Phillo Dadzie

cohabitation between several races and I have a good ability to understand and listen to other

opinions and offer everyone a chance to contribute and I
that relies on all its members to succeed. enjoy working with everyone.

nationalities because Zonta is a global team

I have a very collaborative team-oriented leadership
style that seeks to leverage the skills and choices of all.

A message from the District Governor

Dear Zontians

After a massive participation of District 18 in the Hamburg convention, you mobilized as one for
visibility and advocacy actions.

I am delighted by the various actions that you undertook to mark these activities.

I urge you to work even harder so that our fight to increase our membership becomes a reality
before the end of this biennial 2022-2024.

I am proud of all of you and wish to thank you so much for your commitment to making the Zonta
dream to achieve a world free of violence against women and girls a reality.



